

Retiree Survey: Benefits & Dental

Subject: We Value Your Input - Retiree Benefits & Dental Survey

Dear Retiree,

We hope this message finds you well and enjoying retirement.

As part of our ongoing efforts to ensure that our retiree benefits—especially dental coverage—continue to meet your needs, we are conducting a short survey, and we would greatly appreciate your input. Your feedback is important and will help guide future decisions related to retiree benefit offerings.

Survey Details:

(Estimated time: 5-10 minutes)

📰 Please complete by: **September 19, 2025**

To take the survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TWPlansSurvey or use the QR code:



All responses will be kept confidential and used solely to inform the Trustees and their benefit planning efforts.

Need Help? If you prefer a paper copy of the survey or have any questions or need support completing the survey, please contact us at [general@twplans.com or 604-430-1317].

Thank you for your time and thoughtful consideration.

Warm regards,

Jennifer Bucholtz, Administrator

JB/mm move**4**





